
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share my thoughts on Kelli 
Esquilin, whom I've had the pleasure of working with at Women’s Foodservice Forum 

Kelli is a true gem in our team. Her design skills are simply outstanding, and she has an 
innate ability to translate ideas into visually stunning creations. Whether it's crafting 
engaging marketing materials or delving into digital content, Kelli consistently delivers top-
notch work that exceeds expectations. 

What truly sets Kelli apart, however, is her remarkable attitude. She approaches every task 
with enthusiasm and a positive mindset, making her a joy to collaborate with. Even in the 
face of tight deadlines and challenges, Kelli remains composed and focused, inspiring 
those around her to do their best work. 

Moreover, Kelli's adaptability and problem-solving skills are second to none. She has a 
knack for thinking outside the box and finding innovative solutions to complex problems, 
making her an invaluable asset to any team. 

To close, I have the utmost confidence in Kelli's abilities and believe she would be a 
fantastic addition to any organization. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you require any 
further information. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Lindsay Hertz 

Marketing Director 

Women’s Foodservice Forum 


